SunnyTime Solar LLO
PO Box 15372
Portland, ME 04112

To: Adjolning Neighbors of 48 Mancock Sf Portland, ME
1/9/2015

Helic Neighbors.
We are the owners of 48 Hancock street in Forfland, ME. Sometime in the next year we
may be demolishing this building. Please consider this letier notice of the demolition. This work

may take up to 2 days but will be quick and neighborly. If you have any guestions of concerns
please contact us.

Brent Adler, Liv Chase
207-518-7038
brentadler@gmall.com



